
PLEASE, HAVE PATIENCE.
Our region will receive more 
vaccine every week, and, in 
the coming months, we will 
have enough to vaccinate 
everyone.
We are all eager to receive the COVID-19 vaccine, 
particularly as New York State expands eligibility. The 
Capital Region Vaccine Network is working closely 
with our county, hospital and community partners 
to ensure safe, equitable and efficient distribution of 
the vaccine.

But, at this point, doses of the vaccine are limited. 
Appointments will be available when the Vaccine 
Network receives more doses from the state, which 
receives vaccine from the federal government. 
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We urge you to have patience and know that:

• �As developments continue to unfold rapidly, 
you can find up-to-date information at 
CapitalRegionVAX.org. It has important 
information about who is eligible and when, as well 
as information on the vaccine itself.

• ��Eligible New Yorkers may schedule their 
appointments at 1-833-NYS-4-VAX (1-833-
697-4829) or by using the Am I Eligible 
tool, found at CapitalRegionVAX.org.

• �Appointments may be scheduled up to three 
months out. 

• �Please do not go to vaccination locations without 
an appointment. Only those with a scheduled 
appointment will be vaccinated. 

• �The vaccine has been approved by the FDA and 
CDC. It is safe, it is free and it will be available soon.

Please have patience—and when the time comes:  

Don’t Hesitate. Vaccinate.  
Together, we will end the pandemic.
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